
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
3911 Fish Hatchery Road 
Fitchburg WI 53711-5397 

September 19, 2018 

Katherine Vater P .E. 
TRC Environmental Corporation 
708 Heattland Trail Suite 3000 
Madison, WI 53717 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay- 711 

Subject: Soil Vapor Extraction and Monitoring Well Network Modification Work Plan: Madison Kipp 
Company (MKC) 

Dear Ms Vater: 

The Department has reviewed and approves the planned approach to shutdown of the SVE system operating at the 
MKC Waubesa Street facility. Upon initial shutdown and completion of the monthly sampling from October to 
December 2018 a final decision will be made concerning continued soil vapor sampling and the future need for 
the remedial system. The ongoing operation or removal of the system will be based on the decision making 
outlined in the two scenarios included in Section 4 of the work plan. 

The Department also approves the abandonment ofwell MW-21D2 as recommended. 

If you have questions about this approval, please contact me directly. 

Sincerely 

rJ(n;~~~ 
R. Michael Schmoller 
Hydro geologist 
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